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I am writing as both a victim of a crime by a person who was in fact out on bail and as
a member in law enforcement. I am opposed to the repealing of violation of 
conditions of release because this is one way to keep those that have committed 
crimes and have been caught a little "honest." Part of the reason for a person to make 
bail is to trust that they "made a mistake" and promise to not commit any new crimes 
while waiting to resolve case(s) in court when they were caught committing crime(s). 
Repealing this away will only continue to enable those that break the law that there 
really is no accountability and for that person to continue to make bad choices with no
real repercussions. My question for all of you is how does this repeal effort benefit the
people of Maine not committing crimes?


